
 

College Transition   
 
 

Steller students and parents, 
 
Steller graduate Tore Banta will be visiting this Thursday, December 
3

rd
 to discuss his experience attending Carleton College, a liberal arts 

school in Minnesota. Students and seniors especially are welcome to 
ask questions about the college application process, going to school out 
of state and picking a field of study at college, in addition to his personal 
experience studying at Carleton. 
 
The event will take place in Rosa’s classroom (1

st
 relocatable). 

Time: During lunch 
 

 


